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Barber, Kyle

From: Barber, Kyle
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 9:21 AM
To: 'waterbeau@yahoo.com'; 'avaughn417@gmail.com'
Subject: NPDES Permit Number: AR0033979, AFIN 11-00061; Missing Discharge Monitoring 

Reports

Dear Permittee 
 
We have reviewed the file for NPDES Permit Number AR0033979 and determined the Discharge Monitoring
Reports (DMRs) for the following monitoring periods are not on file: 

 02/28/2017; Discharge Number 001-A 
 03/31/2017; Discharge Number 001-A 

 
Submittal of these reports will be required. The reports should be submitted by May 19, 2017. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-
0823 or this email address. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Kyle Barber 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
(501) 682-0823 
 


